
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

REFLECTIONS 
March 22, 2023 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Golf TournamentGolf TournamentGolf TournamentGolf Tournament    

There will be a golf tournament this Saturday, March 

25th at 8:00 AM. It is a four-person scramble and a 

closest to hole prize on par 3’s.  

The teams have been made up and copies are available 

on the table in the foyer hallway.  
 

Israel Trip 

If you are interested in going to Israel, there will be an 

information meeting this Sunday night, March 26th, at 

6:00 PM in room 30.  
 

North American North American North American North American Mission StudyMission StudyMission StudyMission Study    
On Wednesday evening, April 5th, Martha Abbott will be 

hosting the North American Mission Study during the 

633 service. 
 

Children’s Praise 

Children's praise will not meet on Wednesday, April 5th. 
 

Easter ScheduleEaster ScheduleEaster ScheduleEaster Schedule    
For this year’s Easter schedule, the resurrection service 

will be held at 8:00 AM, Easter breakfast at 8:45 AM, 

Sunday school at 9:30 AM, and Easter cantata at 10:45 

AM. If you are interested in helping with the Easter 

breakfast, you can either turn in the response tear-off 

from the bulletin with your name and phone number or 

call the church office at (865) 977-1526. Thank you! 
 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunnnnteeteeteeteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, March 26th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Robert Galyon 

2nd Service Stanley Janeway 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

    



 

Homebound Member of the Week 

26-Apr 1 

  

Dennis and Ginger Morgan 

3099 S Lee Hwy SW 

Cleveland, TN 37311 

 

Welcome New Members 

Peggy Shaw by Letter 
 

Roy Harrill by Letter 

 

Potluck DiPotluck DiPotluck DiPotluck Dinnnnnnnnersersersers    
We will be continuing Potluck dinners for the month of 

March! All are invited to join together each Wednesday 

night in the Fellowship Hall for potluck dinners and 

prayer from 5:00-6:30 before 6:33 services. We hope to 

use this time to deepen existing friendships within our 

church and to provide an opportunity to show hospitality 

to any others we'd like to invite to share a meal and meet 

our church family. To keep things simple, we'll each 

bring a main dish to share that is at least enough food to 

feed our own families and will try to keep to the following 

schedule: 

4th Wed: Mexican 

If you have any questions, please call or text Emily Effler 

at 865-567-2845. 

 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Mar. 26th  4:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Apr. 1st   8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Apr. 10th  6:00 PM 

 

SerSerSerSermomomomon Reviewn Reviewn Reviewn Review    
If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

 

 

 
BUSINESS MEETING    

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding. Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved. Organization 

and department reports were given. Finance report for 

February was presented. The Sunday School average 

attendance for February was 175, average contacts were 

130.  Diann Ringer reported for the WMU. Thank you to 

everyone who helped carry out the resurrection baskets. 

They have been delivered and totaled somewhere 

between 25-30 baskets. Additionally, two large boxes of 

toilet paper were delivered to the Baptist center. Thank 

you to Ash’s youth group for helping carry out the boxes 

of old literature. Dan Blevens reported for the trustees. 

The HVAC in the attic and outside the church has been 

replaced. Four new tables have been added to Lynn and 

Jessica Waters’ classroom to accommodate the overflow 

of children. Broken chairs and other broken furniture 

have been delivered to the landfill. The bus cover has 

been reinforced after sustaining wind damage. Lastly, the 

pavilion will be reopened by April 1st. Greg Long 

reported for the Homebound Ministry. Thanks to 

everyone who has been sending cards. Our homebound 

members of the week greatly appreciate receiving them. 
 

Old Business: Motion by trustees to replace the roof 

above the foyer hallway due to water leakage for $10,835. 

Passed. 
 

New Business: WMU recommended that the Annie 

Armstrong Easter Offering goal be $12,000. Passed. 
 

Motion by David Coulter with a 2nd by Marty Mueller to 

grant request for church letter for Jordon Hackworth to 

North Etowah Baptist Church. Passed. 
 

Marty Mueller motioned to adjourn. All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator 

Lauren Muller, Acting Church Clerk 

 


